Mail body: FW; Stark Foods, 5132 Stark Ine. Application for a Cass A Liquor/Malt License & Coffee Cocktails, Stark CC Inc. Class
B Tavem License.

Frony PTANNHAEUSER@wi.rr.com

To: "jowcza@milwaukee. gov"

Ce: "aide l{@mitwaukee.gov', "aide2(@milwaukee.gov", "aide3@milwavkee.gov", "Jonathan. Brostoffi@mitwaukee.cont’,
"jbawm@milwaukee.com’, "hmont. westmoreland@mitwaukee.cont’, "meoggs@mitwaukee com”, "Khalif Rainey(@nibwaukee.com',

"JoCasta. Zamripa@milwaukee.cont”, "Lamesa. Taylor@milwaukee.com’”, "mmurph@nshvaukee.com’, "mark borkowski@milwaukee.gov',

Mo

“iperez{gdmitwarkee.cont’, "scott.spiker@milwaukee.comy’, "Marinag@mibvarkee.cont’, "nussell stanper@nitwaukee.com”
Sent: Wednesday October 25 2023 329:56PM
Subject: Stark Foods, 5132 Stark Inc. Application for a Cass A Liquor/Malt License & Coffee Cocktails, Stark CC Inc. Class B Tavem License,

October 25t 2023

Via Email Only (jowcza@milwaukee.gov)

Office of the City Clerk

City Clerk Jim Owczarski

City Hall

200 East Wells Street, Room 205
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Re: 5132 STARK INC, Class A Malt & Class A Liquor, Food Dealer and Weights & Measures License Applications for
STARK FOODS at 5132 W MILL Rd

Dear City Clerk Owczarski,

lobject to the recommendation of the Licenses Committee decided on October 17“‘, 2023, for the approval of the Applicant's
applications for the ahove-stated licenses. This matter is scheduled to be heard by the full Common Coungil of the City of

Milwaukee for approval October 315, 2023,

The Licenses Committee overlooked possibly by mistake, the fact that there are three Family Day Care Centers and one Group
Day Care Center directly across the street from the proposed applicant's location.

An application for a Class A or Class B license for the sale of intoxicating liquor requires that a report of the Commissioner of
Neighborhood Senvices shall include a statement as to whether the main entrance of the premise is less than 300 feet from the
main entrance of any church, school, DAY CARE CENTER or hospital. (emphasis added)

A report of these findings was given by Mr. Cooney of the City of Milwaukee License Division to the License Committee at the
hearing stating that three of the four Day Care Centers were less than 300 feet from their premises,

Therefore, | am asking that the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee and my Alderperson, to please move to return this
matter to the Licensing Committee for further review on the day care issue before the granting of these licenses.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Patrick Tannhaeuser %{7‘7& W

Cc: Jim Cooney, License Division Manager



